
 
From: Orlagh Kehoe <Orlagh.Kehoe@decc.gov.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 12:53 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: 'kieran@kierancummins.com' <kieran@kierancummins.com>; 'attracta@ien.ie' 
<attracta@ien.ie> 
Subject: FW: ACCC/C/2013/107 (Ireland) 
 
Dear Ms Marshall,  
 
Further to Ireland’s submission dated 15 October 2021, I would now like to inform the Committee 
that the latest update to the Consolidation of Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (to 30 
September 2021) has been published and is available to view at 
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/c0ac2-planning-legislation-primary-legislation/. 
 
The updated consolidated version is also attached for your convenience. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Orlagh  
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